

Carla Short, Interim Director | Director's Office

carla.short@sfdpw.org | T. 628.271.3078 | 49 South Van Ness Ave. Suite 1600, San Francisco, CA 94103

April 28, 2022

Katherine Bleich 150 Glenbrook Avenue San Francisco, CA 94114

Re: Response to your Appeal

Subdivision Address: 0 Palo Alto Ave.

APN: 27241002 **PID:** 10991

Tentative Map: 10991

Dear Katherine Bleich,

Thank you for your letter of Appeal dated March 4, 2022.

We have reviewed your concern for the removal of the barricade at the westerly end of Palo Alto Avenue which, if removed, may allow vehicular travel to and from Palo Alto Avenue from La Avanzada Street.

San Francisco Public Works has no plans at this time to remove the barricade at the westerly end of Palo Alto Avenue, therefore, traffic would not flow to and from Palo Alto Avenue from La Avanzada Street.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please email William Blackwell at the address below. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Carla Short Interim Director

Recommended By:

William Blackwell
William Blackwell Jr., PLS
Acting City and County Surveyor
william.blackwell@sfdpw.org